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Hello,

I am wanting to make my voice heard concerning proposal IRRC #3 147, which makes changes to title 28,
chapter 23 of the Pennsylvania Code. Please do not make the proposed changes. These changes would infringe
on parental rights. None of these changes should be made The worst would be the change to the 8 month
provisional period, being changed to five days!! Please respect parental rights.
Thank you for your consideration.
Jamie Dollinger
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